Background information about the Events at Gyöngyöspata - Hungarian Civil Liberties Union

The ad hoc committee that investigates the events at Gyöngyöspata held its first substantial session on 28 of September. The HCLU published its Shadow Report and Documentary about the events of the same day.

For the Shadow Report, please click here.

For the HCLU Report about the meeting of the Gyöngyöspata Committee, please click here.

For more information visitHCLU’s website.
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